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YOUTH LANGUAGE
CAMP

Our KS3 student Adham Aly Eldlebshany (now KS4)
achieved due to his great result in the A2 language
certificate a trip to the Youth Language Camp in August
2022. The international student group came from a wide
variety of countries - from Uzbekistan to Senegal and
Japan to El Salvador. The cultures of the participants are
as diverse as the activities offered in the youth course in
Pforzheim. There were German lessons every day and the
participants could then choose between various
activities. An improvisational theatre, various games and
of course football on the sports field on site were offered.
The visits and excursions to special sights made the trip a
special experience for Adham. We are so proud of him!

GERMAN TRADITION
'LANTERN FESTIVAL'

The Lantern Festival is a custom in Germany. The
Goethe Institute invited us to celebrate this
festival together with other PASCH schools. In
November 2022, all the children paraded through
the courtyard and garden of the Goethe Institute
with home-made lanterns and sang Martinslieder
and Lantern Songs.

Our year 3 German students made the famous
children's figure 'Bakar' as a lantern to also show
some Egyptian culture at this festival.



GERMAN TEACHERS
DAY

TRAINING EVENTS FOR EVERYONE WHO IS
CONSTANTLY HUNGRY FOR NEWS FOR
GERMAN LESSONS.

The Goethe-Institute organizes a German
Teachers' Day for everyone who is constantly
hungry for news about German lessons. The
German Teachers' Day has become an integral
part of the Goethe-Institut's calendar of
events in recent years. German teacher days
have a different motto every year and always
tie in with the focus of the work of the
language department. The aim of these
advanced training events is to inform German
teachers from all over Egypt in numerous
workshops about the latest trends in
methodology and didactics in the DaF area
and to give them new impulses and
suggestions for attractive and creative
German lessons.

Our team of teachers was there too and our
dear colleague Ayatullah won the raffle.

SPRACHE.
KULTUR.
DEUTSC

EVENT TEACHERS OF THE
YEAR' & CONCERT

We are happy that the following EBIS teachers are nominated at
the PASCH AWARD ceremony 2022:

1.) Ms Ola Adel, German year 1 & reception

2.) Ms Ayatullah Elsayed, German year 2 & year 3

3.) Mr James (Ahmed), Music KS3

4.) Ms Amira Taha, primary support

VIP guests from the German Embassy, the Egyptian Ministry of
Education, the ZfA (Central Agency for German Schools Abroad)
and of course from Goethe Institute were there to congrat the
winners. The concert of the PASCH choir was the wonderful start
of the evening in Safir Hotel in Dokki. The Award Ceremony

afterwards made us very proud of our team and our choir students.




